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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves 

the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of Florida’s residents and 

visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and its year-round warm climate provides 

numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding 

deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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SunRail to Resume Regular Service 

Monday, November 14, 2022 

 

ORLANDO, Fla. – SunRail will resume regular service for customers on Monday, November 
14, 2022. For information including schedules, fares, and trip planning, visit SunRail.com or 
download the official SunRail mobile application. 
 
Following Hurricane Nicole, crews inspected and removed debris from the 61.5-mile Central 
Florida Rail Corridor, reinstalled railroad gates at 126 crossings, and tested signals to assure 
safe resumption of service.  
 
For those who have active weekly, monthly, or annual SunCard passes, SunRail will 
automatically credit for the days that service did not run. For inquiries, riders may contact 
SunRail Customer Service Monday – Friday between 5:30 a.m. – 9:30 p.m. or by email at 
info@SunRail.com. 
 
SunRail thanks its customers for their patience as service was restored as quickly and safely 
as possible.  
 
Please remember to exercise caution around trains and railroad crossings. Be smart. Be safe. 
 
Learn about service updates and other SunRail information by following @RideSunRail, 
visiting SunRail.com, and downloading the official SunRail app. 
 
Questions? Please contact the FDOT Public Information Office at 386-943-5593 or FDOT-

D5Comm@dot.state.fl.us. 
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